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July 25,2025

Eric Wildhagen, Project Manager
Granite Construction

2023 Preisker Ln Unit B

Santa Maria, CA 93454

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED - Rehabilitate Runway 12-30
Dear Mr. Wildhagen:

This letter serves as the formal Notice to Proceed for the Rehabilitate Runway 12-30 project, in accordance
with the contract executed between the Santa Maria Public Airport District and Granite Construction
Company. The time of performance for this project is 40 calendar days. The official project start date is
August 18, 2025 (Day 1). Please be advised that no on-site construction activities may begin on Runway 12-
30 until the following preconditions have been satisfied:

1. All required submittals must be reviewed and approved by the Engineer. It is your responsibility
to ensure that submittals are submitted in a timely manner to allow adequate time for review
and approval prior to the start of work.

2. The Engineer has approved a P-401 asphalt paving control strip.

In accordance with the contract and the proposed construction schedule, all work shall be complete on or
before Tuesday, October 14, 2025. The Santa Maria Public Airport District is looking forward to a good,
successful project. Please contact the SMPAD office with questions regarding the project, your contract, or
this Notice to Proceed.

Sincerely,
Martiff Pehl

General Manager

cc: Jason Hargreaves Tartaglia Engineering
Carlos Mora FAA
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